
                                                                                                                         

 

     

  
 

District D Cabinet Meeting 
Saturday February 11, 2023    
 
           
At our December 2022 meeting, I learned that there was no interest from British Columbia to be 
involved with NLF hearing program.  Excuse me?  District D Canada has been waiting for all of 
COVID to be over, and have our NLF Hearing Committee to enter Canada and work with us.  Then I 
found out he had only gone across the Blaine Border crossing, and clubs in that area are doing fine. 
 
I would like to work with District D Canada (soon to be District I) and open the door for our NLF 
Hearing members to come North and help with excellent hearing aids and cost opportunities.  Please 
let me know who in Canada to work with.                  
 

Keep an eye on the Border Crossing, as we frequently give updates on the work the NLF has 

contributed to in MD-19.   

Please check out our website, www.nlfoundation.org  should you have any questions.  Or call me, I’ll 

be glad to come visit. 

 

 

January 2022 thru October 2022 white Canes collected and turned in the following to NLF. 

Zone D-2  5 Clubs $2,602.00 

Zone D-5  4 Clubs $3,908.00 

I wish to thank you all for collection of White Cane Donations. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

PDG / NLF Trustee Shelley Costello 

 

http://www.nlfoundation.org/

